
Japan Veterinary Medical Association
1-1-1 Minami-Aoyama, Minato-ku, Tokyo 107-0062, Japan

TEL：+81-3-3475-1601   FAX：+81-3-3475-1604
URL: http://nichiju.lin.gr.jp/  E-Mail: info@nichiju.lin.gr.jp

To Prof. Dr. Achariya Sailasuta
Secretary General
Federation of Asian Veterinary Associations

Dear Prof. Dr. Achariya Sailasuta,

I would like to express my most sincere appreciation for your kind 
attendance to 2nd WVA-WMA Global Conference on One Health, 
which was successfully held in November 10-11, 2016 in Kokura, 
Kitakyushu, Fukuoka, Japan.

Although it was first open in Asian area, the conference literally 
was global one since about 640 participants including over 80
overseas participants from 31 countries also joined. It was great 
honor for me, and for Japan Veterinary Medical Association.

It is my wish that veterinary professions and medical professions 
do gather and cooperate under One Health concept and such 
approach will energetically progress into the future.

Also I wish the relationship between FAVA and JVMA will 
continuously grow for ever.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Isao Kurauchi
President
Japan Veterinary Medical Association


